
August 11, 2022

Good Afternoon Parents/Guardians:

Chardon Transportation is pleased to announce that bus assignments/routes for the 2022-23 school year
have been released and are accessible through the Stopfinder app.

Returning families - Please access the Stopfinder app (as you did last year) to view your student’s
2022-23 bus assignment.

Newly enrolled families - Please check your emails for a Stopfinder invitation with instructions on how to
download the app and set up your account to access your student’s 2022-23 bus assignment.

Our Transportation web page (linked on each school website) includes such resources as:

● Stopfinder Fact Sheet
● Stopfinder FAQs
● GeoAlerts Fact Sheet
● GeoAlerts YouTube Video - short video on how to create alerts

IMPORTANT: Please note that we ask all families to check the Stopfinder app regularly prior to the start
of the school year as ongoing enrollments are added to bus routings. Further adjustments to routes
should be anticipated in the upcoming days.

If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation Department at 440-285-4069 during
business hours. We look forward to working with you in this new school year!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Josh Nau Mr. Andy Caballero
Director of Transportation Transportation Supervisor
Chardon Local Schools Chardon Local Schools

https://www.chardonschools.org/Transportation.aspx
https://www.chardonschools.org/Downloads/Stopfinder%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf?v=346978
https://www.chardonschools.org/Downloads/Stopfinder%20FAQs.pdf?v=118131715034
https://www.chardonschools.org/Downloads/GeoAlerts%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf?v=513305
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Tcd5Q5QIkuo

